RESOLUTION 220-22

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ONE YEAR RENEWAL OF AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE BOROUGH OF CLAYTON AND GOLD MEDAL
ENVIRONMENTAL FOR SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLING COLLECTION
SERVICE
NUNC PRO TUNC

WHEREAS, the Borough of Clayton has entered into a multi-year option
Agreement for Solid Waste and Recycling Collection Service with Gold Medal
Environmental; and

WHEREAS, the Borough of Clayton is required to notify Gold Medal
Environmental if the Borough intends on renewing the contract for any additional one
year extension; and

WHEREAS, the Borough is in agreement to renew the Contract again for one
additional year effective January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023 pursuant to the terms
and conditions in said Agreement.

Now, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the
Borough of Clayton, County of Gloucester, and State of New Jersey as follows:

1. That the governing body does hereby again approve the renewal of the
Agreement between the Borough of Clayton and Gold Medal Environmental for one
additional year effective January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023 pursuant to the
terms and conditions in said Agreement

2, That the Mayor or Borough Administrator be and is hereby authorized

to notify Gold Medal Environmental in writing of said renewal on behalf of the

Borough of Clayton along with a copy of this Resolution.



ADOPTED, at a regular meeting of the Mayor and Council of the Borough of

BOROUGH OF CLAYTON

THOMAS BIANCO, Mayor

Clayton held on October 27, 2022.

Attest:

CHRISTINE NEWCOMB, Borough Clerk

CERTIFICATION

I, Christine Newcomb, Borough Clerk, of the Borough of Clayton, do hereby
certify that the foregoing Resolution was presented and duly adopted by the Borough
Council at a meeting of the Borough of Clayton, held on Thursday, October 27, 2022.

CHRISTINE NEWCOMB, Borough Clerk



125 NORTH DELSEA DRIVE, CLAYTON, NEW JERSEY 08312
Phone: {856} 881-2882

www.claytonnl.com
Fax: (856) 881-0158

GME
309 Salina Road
Sewell, NJ 08080

To GME:

Please accept this letter as natice that the Borough of Clayton intends to renew another one year for
trash and recycling collection services with GME per our current contract. We will be formally adopting
the resofutipn approving same at our next council meeting, and will forward a signed copy to you

following the meeting.

Sincerely,

Sue Miller - Borough Administrator

Ce: Donna Nestore - CEO



